
County of Orange
Human Resource Services/
Employee Benefits
400 W. Civic Center Drive, #111
Santa Ana, CA 92701

GET READY 
FOR 2024 OPEN 
ENROLLMENT:

OCTOBER 18 – NOVEMBER 7
THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO SEE WHAT’S 

NEW AND MAKE CHANGES TO YOUR  
BENEFITS FOR 2024.

Flip over to learn more.



STEPS TO GET READY FOR 
2024 OPEN ENROLLMENT:3

1 	  �Choose how you 
want to receive 
information. Go 
online (mybenefits.
ocgov.com). From 
the homepage, 
go to the upper 
right-hand corner 
and click  to get 
started. 

2 	  �Get a head start on 
October 11. Read 
your Open Enrollment 
Newsletter, then go 
online (mybenefits.
ocgov.com) and 
choose “Prepare to 
Make Your Benefits 
Choices.”

3 	  �Attend the virtual Open Enrollment 
Benefits Fair on October 26. Details will 
be provided via a global work email.

Enter to win! When you register and 
attend the virtual fair, you will be 
entered automatically into drawings  
to win prizes. 

Online:
My OC Benefits™ Website
mybenefits.ocgov.com

Get your questions answered! From the bottom of any page, 
click “Need Help?” or start a web chat (Contact Us > General 

Information > Chat With Us).

Phone:
Benefits Service Center

1-833-476-2347
Tip! Take advantage of extended hours up to 8 p.m. PT. 

Time for Action: Make Changes October 18 – November 7!


